
NOTICE OF MEETING CHANGE OF THE 

WASHINGTON LOCAL BOARD OF EDUCATION 

The Washington Local Board of Education has made a change to the following regular 

Board of Education meeting: 

Wednesday, November 3, 2021 - Cancelled and not rescheduled. 

Currently, the next scheduled regular meeting of the Board of Education is set for 

November 17, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. This meeting will be held at the Administration 

Building, 3505 West Lincolnshire Boulevard, Toledo, OH 43606. 
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